Date:

March 25, 2014
To:

Walter B. Duke, III, Mayor 



Chickie Brandimarte, Vice Mayor 



Albert C. Jones, Commissioner



Bobbie H. Grace, Commissioner

From:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

By:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Subject:
Florida Inland Navigation District



Waterway Assistance Grant Application – Dania Beach Marina

In April 2012, the City made a Waterway Assistance Program application to the Florida Inland Navigation District (FIND) for grant funds to assist in the construction of the Dania Beach Marina Project.  The City was seeking $2.5 million in funding.  FIND awarded, and the City accepted a grant in the amount of $1,382,505 in October 2012.  An additional $1,000,000 was awarded to the City in October 2013 for the Marina Project.
FIND determined that the Dania Beach Marina Project was a multi-year project, as such, made the City eligible to seek additional funding in multiple years.  In the last of its eligible funding cycles, the City will be applying for $617,495.00.  

FIND’s grant rules require that a resolution from the governing body authorizing the application and certifying that matching funds are available be provided with the application.  The City has the matching funds available in the Capital Fund – Marina Projects account and no additional City funds will be required for this application.

Recommendation  
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the resolution authorizing the application to the Florida Inland Navigation District.
